
 
 
 
Dear teachers and students, the First Chinese Poetry Declamation Contest joint organized 
by Georgia Chinese Language Educators (GCLE)， Yage Poetry Club and GSU Chinese 
Program has successfully concluded! Please see the evaluation results below. Let us join in 
congratulating the award-winning and participating students. A heartfelt thanks to all the 
teachers who recommended students to participate. Special thanks to Professor He from 
the University of North Georgia and Professor Li from Georgia State University for judging 
the entries. Gratitude also goes to the teachers of the Yage Poetry Society for preparing the 
poetry collection for the students and sponsoring this competition.  We also deeply 
appreciate the hard work of the GCLE board members in designing the posters, rules, and 
scoring standards for the competition. 
 
We will invite the award-winning students to perform their poetry recitations during the 
GCLE annual meeting, which will be held on the afternoon of February 23, 2025. During the 
event, prizes and certificates will be awarded to the winning students, and certificates will 
also be presented to the participating students and the teachers who recommended 
them.  Specific timing will be announced in January, but please mark your calendars for the 
afternoon of February 23, 2025.  We look forward to celebrating the New Year together and 
honoring these students' appreciation and love for Chinese poetry and culture. 
 
Regards， 
 
GCLE Board of Directors 
www.gcle.org 
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